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The Sixth Form 
 
 
 
February 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
UCAS Convention, Exeter – Tuesday 12th March 2024 
 
We have reserved tickets for all Year 12 students to attend the UCAS Convention at the Westpoint 
Centre, Exeter on Tuesday 12th March.  The session lasts from 11am until 1.30pm.  We will travel 
by coach, leaving school at 9.30am, aiming to return by 3.15pm.   
 
We require a sum of £13 from each student to cover the cost of this trip. 
 
This is an excellent opportunity for students to talk to universities and to gather as much 
information as they can about courses and options that are available to them.  The feedback from 
previous years has been extremely positive with students describing the event as an excellent 
starting point as they begin to make enquiries about their Higher Education options.  Even those 
who may not be considering entering Higher Education at this early stage would still benefit from 
understanding the options that are available.  
 
More information – including a list of exhibitors that can be searched using particular subjects - can 
be found at UCAS Discovery Exeter 2024 | Exhibition | UCAS 
 
As a result of this, there will be no Year 12 lessons running on this day and the expectation 
is that all students will participate in this trip. 
  
Could I please ask that payment is made through ParentMail, a payment item will be available 
shortly. Should you have any concerns about payment 6th Form bursary information is available on 
the school website. 
 
I hope all Year 12 students are able to make the most of this opportunity. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Sarah Walters 
Head of 6th Form, Beaminster 
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